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CAUTION: External E-Mail

Good afternoon,
Please be advised that Council of the Town of Greater Napanee passed the following resolution of
July 26, 2021.
RESOLUTION #352/21: Richardson, Johnson
That the correspondence from Ashley Sloan re: South Stormont Resolution - Lyme Disease
Awareness and Action dated June 23, 2021 and from Carol Schofield, Fort Erie re: Support of the City
of St. Catharines Resolution - Lyme Disease Awareness Month dated June 22nd, 2021 be received;
And further, That Council direct Staff to provide letters of support.
CARRIED.
Kind Regards,
 
Katy Macpherson
Legal Services Coordinator
T: 613.776.1159
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